5/8/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: Shot #2 Update

STATE OF

COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: Shot #2 Update

1 message

Ken Bishop <ken@kidlynx.com> Mon, May 8, 2017 at 10:29 AM
To: Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com>

Cc: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>, Robert Cochran <Robert.Cochran@martinmarietta.com>, Michael
Sheahan <Michael. Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>

okay
On May 8, 2017, at 9:44 AM, Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> wrote:

Good Morning Ken and Tim,

Due to the storm coming in this afternoon, (60% chance of rain by 2:00 PM). | would like to move the
Blast from the original time frame of 12:45 / 2:45 PM to 11:45 AM / 12:45 PM so as to safely put of the
shot. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Wayne Stoughton

Plant Manager | Red Canyon Quarry, Rocky Mountain Agg District
Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road. Colorado Springs, CO 80926

c.(719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=5f09c8c280&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15be8e4ad6371977&sim|=15be8e4ad6371977
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